
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
28 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Transition event taking place on Wednesday, 8 March 2023 
 
I am writing to confirm the details of the transition event taking place here at the school on 8 

March 2023, between 3:30pm and 5:00pm. 
 
A student graduating from our school is an exciting time, but we understand that it can also 
be an anxious time when your child has to leave the Abbot’s Lea School and move on to their 
next destination. Whether that happens at the end of Key Stage 4 (Year 11) or at any point 
during Key Stage 5 (Year 12, 13, 14), families often wish to be a part of that transition planning 
to assure themselves that all is in place ahead of such a big change. 
 
We therefore want to offer as much support as possible to ensure that you as a parent have 
all of the information you need to support your child’s choices.  
 
To share as much information as possible, we have invited representatives from a variety of 

colleges and external agencies for you to be able to speak to directly, as well as Abbot’s Lea 
School staff, who will be available to answer any question that you may have about our own 
post-16 KS5 provision. 
 
Please get in touch with Mr Mason, Key Stage 5 Leader if you require any additional 
information regarding the transition evening: ryan.mason@abbotsleaschool.co.uk or 
07951353091, alternatively contact Mr Lyons, Key Stage 4 Leader on 
matthew.lyons@abbotsleaschoo.co.uk or 07951352941. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible next week. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

mailto:ryan.mason@abbotsleaschool.co.uk
mailto:matthew.lyons@abbotsleaschoo.co.uk

